
NARAL Pro-Choice Oregon     PO BOX 40472 Portland OR 97240     (503) 223-4510 

 
 
 
Support for HB 2758  
 
NARAL Pro-Choice Oregon works to guarantee every woman the right to make personal decisions 
regarding the full range of reproductive options, to increase access to comprehensive reproductive 
health care, and to break down barriers to health care so that all people have the opportunity to thrive.  
 
We believe that patient confidentiality is a crucial aspect to accessing health care where and when 
women might need it. The right to keep her health information confidential should extend to ensuring 
confidentiality in all insurance communications. When information about health care services is sent to 
the subscriber instead of the person receiving services it can have a detrimental effect on a patient’s 
willingness to seek services. This can be an issue for dependents on their parent’s health plans, as well 
as survivors of domestic violence and those seeking therapy for mental health issues.  
 
Ensuring confidentiality of patients’ medical records and information is an important way to encourage 
and improve Oregonians access to care.  NARAL Pro- Choice Oregon urges your support of HB 2758.  

 


